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Lincoln Quilters Guild
Announcements

People's City Mission
Many thanks to all of you who donated items for the clothing collection for People's
City Mission.  Bonnie Kucera reported the following after the meeting: 

48 coats 
22 sweat shirts / sweaters
98 socks 
52 gloves
49 scarfs 
20 pillow cases 
1 bag of shoes
1 bag of misc. clothes 
and 1 sheet. 

 Can't wait to see their faces.

2019-20 Board



At the last meeting, officers were installed for next guild year. Here is your 2019-20
Board, from left to right in the picture above: Marti Franti and Nancy Anderson, co-
Vice President-elects; Connie Soucie, President-elect; Pam Rowland, Treasurer;
Lisa Burham, President; Linda Gale, co-Vice President; Sandy Hanson, Treasurer-
elect; Christina Chapman, Advisor; Joyce Nass, Secretary; and Janiece Goin, co-
Vice President.  And although not on the 2019-20 Board, also pictured is Caroline
Forstrom, previous Treasurer.

Discover Nebraska
We need you!  Volunteers are needed in the classroom to assist with 4th grade
students as they complete the paper quilt project. Information is on our website
discovernebraska.org. Please contact Sheila Green at 402-440-3127 if you can help.
You would volunteer when it fits your schedule. The schedule is on our website.

National Quilting Day 2020
Volunteers are needed to help with a variety of areas on Saturday, March 21, 2020
at the International Quilt Museum. Rosalind Carr is this year’s representative from
LQG. Contact Sheila Green at 402-440-3127 to sign up or to be added to a list.
You'll be called closer to the date to check your availability. Each year, we have
greeted over 500 guests at the museum. It’s a fun way to share our love of quilting in
a beautiful facility!



Winter Break
As we move into winter break, there are a number of other activities or events to
also keep in mind:

Renew your membership on or before December 31 so you can benefit from
the early bird discount
Make quilts for Cuddle Quilts – contact Vicky Skoudas
Make quilts for Quilts of Valor – contact Sara Kenny
Make placemats for the Meals on Wheels project – contact Jerry Lee Jensen
Gather fabric to donate to the guild to sell at the Isles’ Garage Sale. For
simplicity's sake, we are only selling donated fabric. Please bring any fabric
you wish to donate to the March guild meeting....there will be a table set up to
collect the items. Please be sure the items are clean and in good order. If you
are able to also mark them with the size of the piece (use a Sharpie on
masking tape) that would be great. Any fabric that doesn't sell will be donated
to another charity/group. If you can't bring your fabric to the March meeting,
contact Lisa Burham at 402.560.3151 or lisaburham@gmail.com to make other
arrangements.  …..And mark your calendars to attend the sale on March 29th.
Consider which quilts you want to enter this next year in:
- The LQG quilt show July 17 & 18
- the Lancaster County Fair July 30-Aug 8
- or the Nebraska State Fair at the end of August (dates not yet officially
posted on their website)

And more importantly...enjoy fabric and conversation with your family & friends and
look forward to the next guild year!

 

Lincoln Quilters Guild meets the second Monday of the month (March-November) at
7:00 pm at the College View Seventh Day Adventist Church, 49th and Prescott

Streets, Lincoln, NE.  June is an exception, with the meeting on the third Monday.
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